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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of Maine’s Judiciary Committee, 
I am Mike McClellan and I live in Raymond, Maine. I write today as I am unable to 
attend these important Public Hearings. I write to offer strong support for LD 1704, 
An Act to Prohibit a School Administrative Unit from Adopting a Policy That Allows
a Student to Use a Restroom Designated for Use by the Opposite Sex.
I have written to each of the other bills in this grouping today, I simply ask for your 
leadership today in taking Maine out of this mess we are in, in terms of gender 
confusion. Please act to lead and guide our people and institutions as they look to you 
not knowing if they should follow truth, science and facts…or the Maine Majority 
govt.
If I recall, the issue in Maine that began this debate concerned a student and 
bathrooms. The school system offered the student to use the single stall bathroom 
reserved for teachers and the student declined, likely because the student was not 
looking to safety or privacy but to make a political point. Having rights does not give 
you everything you want. If I attended today and declared I was on your committee, 
pleas provide me with space at the Judiciary Committee table, I would guess you 
would say no. How is that different from a man asking to use a bathroom made for 
female privacy? 
Please support this bill and the others you have heard today, please help Maine move 
forward.
Mike


